March 5,1955

Mrs. Robert Meyer, 801 Yakima Avenue, Wapato, Washington.

Dear Mrs. Meyer:

Thank you for your note concerning the Tillicum Člub's meeting of March 15,1955.

I still have it on my date bookand hope that my continuing research in Fort Simcoe material will permit me to give your club members some new insights into that part of our history.

I am sure I will have no difficulty in finding the meeting.

It may be that "Alice" will accompany me to the meeting to help bring home one of my points.

Sincerely

Click Relander